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STATEMENT BY THE UNITED REPUBLIC OF TANZANIA TO THE UNITED NATIONS OFFICE IN GENEVA, ON THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW OF ALBANIA, GENEVA, 4 NOVEMBER 2024

Madam President,
The United Republic of Tanzania welcomes the delegation of Albania to the review Session. We also welcome the positive cooperation with international mechanisms and institutions.

We welcome the steps taken to mitigate greenhouse gases and adaptation to climate change in order to reduce emission and greenhouses by 20.9 percent by 2030.

We commend the various measures taken in the prevention of gender-based violence and domestic violence. We further commend the progress made in improving services for persons with disabilities; and improving access to drinking water and hygiene. 

Madam President,
In the spirit of constructive dialogue, we recommend the Government of Albania:
i. To further increase the number of assistant teachers for students with disabilities
ii. To establish more specialized centers for the treatment of people with mental health problems to ensure that more people in need receive assistance 
iii. Increase the employment rate for women
The United Republic of Tanzania, wishes the delegation of Albania a successful review.
I THANK YOU. 
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